E. P. "TED"” CHASE
ATTORNEY AND COWUNSELLOR AT LAW

217 SOUTH SIXTH STREET -~ SUITE &
ALBUDUERQUE, N. M.

TELEPHONE 3-4529

August 20, 1951

Mr. R. R. Spurrier

Secretary-Director

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: NEf of NEf, Section 14, Township 19 N,
Range 21 E, N.M. P.M., Mora County, N. Mex.

Dear Mr. Spurrier:

Enclosed herewith is copy of letter from Liddell, Austin,
Dawson & Huggins. Same is self-explanatory and for your information.

Mr. H. J. Cox advises me that he did execute the Acceptance
in the space provided on the form and mailed same to the Oil Conserva~
tion Commission August 18, 1950. I would greatly appreciate it if
you would have the files checked and ascertain Just what your files
disclose needs to be done in order that this lease be transferred to
He Jo Cox.

Is the lease in your possession? Has a new plugging bond
been made by Mr. Cox? If not, who wrote the plugging bond for Paul
Kayser, in order that I may have a new one executed.

Thanking you for this information, I am

Yours very truly,

rd P. Chése
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